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As we come to the end of another fantastic term of learning we would like to wish all        

students and their families a safe and happy holiday break. I would also like to thank all staff 

for their ongoing dedication to providing a range of engaging learning and extra curricular 

activities for our students. There is no Staff Development Day at the start of next term.     

Students and staff return on Monday the 12th of October. 

Kindergarten Orientation 

Last week we filmed a movie that we hope our entire school community is able to enjoy.      

In particular, however, we hope that is supports Kindergarten students who will begin school 

next year. The movie can be accessed using the following link https://www.youtube.com/

watch?feature=youtu.be&v=3GC2tS3OfXs&app=desktop 

We will be able to provide information about our Kindergarten Orientation program early 

next term. If you have any questions about your child's enrolment please contact the school 

office. Further information is also available on our school website. 

 

Computer Donation 

We would like to thank HP Australia and Royal Far West for their collaboration and support 

of our school. 30 laptops have been kindly donated to the school and will be used to support 

student learning K-6. We are very appreciative of this support. 

 

Life Education 

The Life Education Van will be visiting the school this week. Students in Kindergarten—Year 2 

will participate in lessons. These lessons will focus on friendship and personal safety. Due to 

the generous support of the Batemans Bay Soldiers Club and school wellbeing funds the cost 

of the program has been covered for all students.  

 

Book Week Parade 

Next term during Week 2 students will be able to come dressed up based on the Book Week 

theme ‘Curious Creatures, Wild Minds’. Further information will be available at the start of 

next term. 

 

Mr Johnson and Mrs Mercer will both continue their leave during Term 4.   

Have a wonderful week. 

Sarah Davis (Relieving Principal). 
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KANGAROOS Wylie,  Daniel, Kenneth, Jett, Dontay, Willow 

KOALAS Isaac, Leilani, Eli, Richard, Jake 

LADY BUGS  

EMUS  

BUTTERFLIES  

CROCODILES  

CHAMELEONS Tyler, Max, Jakobi, Pax, Lachlan 

2D  

2P Serena, Tiahli, Drezae, Matthew, Pheebie, Quinn, Taylah, 

Sophia, Ethan, Evan, Lachy, Yani, Axel, Jamaari, Ella,      

Jimmy, Teaq 

2/3T Oliv, Willow, Finn, Leo, Declan, Liam, Bryden, Fletcher, 
Stuart 

3MJ  

3H Max, Gemma, Ziggy, Traie 

3A Archie, Madeline, Robert, Jaxon, Jana, Joeden, Kayde 

2/3ME  

SEA TURTLES  

2/3DJ  

GIRAFFES  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Japanese  
Awards 

 

 

 

 

Teaq, Lachlan, Jamaari, 

Cooper, Quinn,  Yani,  

Jimmy 

 

 

 

 

& Assembly  

Performance Roster 

Assembly Performances and 
Radio Show have been  
postponed until further  

notice. 

 
Chelsea N, Aidan, Lily E, Iroquois,    
Sara R, Ayden, Takahi, Teaq, Jimmy, 
Matilda, Drezae, Evan, Alex, Sean,   
Aubrey, Layce, Jamal, Jack V, Zander, 

Haidi, Max V, Willow R, Indy W, Madelyn, Indya, Damian 

Max V, Ziggy 

OUR WEEKLY SUPER STARS  

Kenneth, Willow, Matthew E, Pheebie, Taylah, Ethan, Axel, Teaq 
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Book Week this year is later than 

usual but it is coming!! 

There will be a parade in Week 2 of Term 4.  Details of how 

that will work will be announced by the start of next term.  

Start planning your costume over the holidays! 

Students are encouraged to dress up for this.  

The Theme is Curious Creatures, Wild Minds.  

Please do not think that costumes have to be bought, this is about the 

fun of dressing up to celebrate books and reading.  

So many of our favourite books are about the curious and different, or 

about creativity and inventiveness.  

Grab out the dress-ups and have fun!!! 





  Stage 3 have been working hard  

this term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here are some of their wonderful entries in 

the Little Sellers Art Prize Competition. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



Students Name 

Don’t forget to order your ‘MPS - Memories,  

Prepared & Shared’ cookbook! 



Community News 

 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS…. 


